
EXCEANGE 0F NOTES BETWEEN THE GOVERNMENT 0F CANADA AND TE
GOVERMENT 0F THE UNITED STATES 0F AMEJCA REGARDING TE
PRESEVATION 0F TE QUALITY 0F WATER IN< TEE INTERATIONAL
SECTION 0F TEE ST. JOHN RIVE

I

The Secretarii of State for Externat Affairs of Canada to the Ambassador of
the Unted States of America

Ottawa, September 21, 1972

No. GWU-310

ExcELLENcy,

I have the honour to refer to the discussions which have taken place

between representatives of our Governmeflts regarding the preservation of

the quality of water in the international section of the St. John River and to
propose that our Governments establish a Canada-United States Committee

on water quality in the St. John River and its tributary rivers a.nd streams

which cross the Canada-United States boundary. The composition, purposes
and objectives of the Committee, which shahl conduct its work in a manner

which is consistent with the provisions and objectives of the Boundary Waters

Treaty of 1909, are set out in the Amiex to this Note.

If the foregoing proposai is acceptable to the Goverment of. the United

States of America, I have the honour to propose that this Note, together witli
its Annex, which are equafly authentic in English and French, and Your
Excellency's reply to that effect, shall constitute an agreement between our

Governments which shall enter into force on the date of your reply.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of mny highest consideration.

MITCHELL SHARP
Secretary of State

for Externat Affairs

His Excellency
The Honourabie Adolph W. Schmnidt,
Axnbassador of the United States of Amnerica,
Ottawa


